From:

To:
Subject: Martindale
Date: Tuesday, 5 April 2011 9:14:21 AM

Dear Sir/Madam,
I cannot remember the last time I actually used the Martindale, but it would probably be 2 to 3

years ago. At $1000 a copy, it is probably the least useful
piece of equipment we have in the pharmacy. On the other hand I use e-Mims constantly during

the day. May I suggest we put the Martindale in a
display cabinet somewhere with other pharmacy memorabilia. There are plenty of other sources of

the same information available in an electronic format.
Yours Sincerely,
Albert Regoli



